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Notice of Corrigenda (24 April 2018) 

 
 

 
Notice of Corrigenda (24 April 2018):  

 Wholesale Electricity Market Rules 
(27 March 2018)  

 Gas Services Information Rules (3 January 2018) 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published updated versions of: 

 the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules (27 March 2018); and 

 the Gas Services Information Rules (3 January 2018). 

Reasons 

The Independent Market Operator (IMO) had responsibility for approving changes to the 
Wholesale Electricity Market Rules (Market Rules) and the Gas Services Information Rules 
(GSI Rules) until 2 April 2017. The Market Rules and GSI Rules are collectively referred to 
as the Rules. 

Responsibility for approving changes to the Rules was transferred to the Rule Change Panel 
(Panel) on 3 April 2017. 

The Minister for Energy also has the power to make changes to the Rules via the 
Government Gazette. The Minister has exercised this power on several occasions since 
2015. 

Consequently, Rules must reflect any changes approved by the Panel, or previously 
approved by the IMO; and any changes made by the Minister, as published in the 
Government Gazettes. 

However, there have been instances where the Minister has made changes to the Rules via 
the Gazette that have not been reflected correctly in the Rules. The Rules have been 
updated to correctly reflect the Gazetted changes to the Rules. 

Corrected versions of the Rules were published on the Economic Regulation Authority’s 
website on 24 April 2018, with the corrections tracked. 

 

For further information contact: 

Mr Stephen Eliot 
Executive Officer, Rule Change Panel 
Phone: (08) 6557 7942 
E-mail: stephen.eliot@rcpwa.com.au 


